
 

 

 
 
 

 
7th July 2025 

 
Year 3 Tattenhall Activity Centre  

 

  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
We are excited to confirm details of the year 3 residential visit to the Tattenhall activity centre in 
Chester. The children would stay for one night and leave school in the morning after registration and 
return for the end of the school the following day.  The cost of this trip is £115 which includes transport, 
insurance, food, drinks, snacks and all activities, including on site activities such as jungle camp, 
indoor art and team building exercises, a camp fire as well as a visit to the ice-cream farm. A packed 
lunch is needed for the first day.   
  
Class 10 Departing 9th March and returning 10th March  
  
Class 11 Departing 10th March and returning 11th March  
  
Class 12 Departing 11th March and returning 12th March  
  
The cost of the trip can be paid in instalments and must be paid online via Parentmail (We are a 
cashless school, however if you have any issues paying online, please contact the school office to 
discuss alternative arrangements). If you would like your child to attend, please complete the 
permission slip and pay a non-refundable deposit of £10.00 by Wednesday 16th July. Please note 
both of these are required to secure a place. The School cannot accept late slips or deposits 
after this date – sadly this is without exception. By returning the slip and deposit, you are 
committing to accepting a place for your child and making a further interim payment of £50 by Friday 
28th November and full payment by Friday 27th February 2026. This residential is classed as an 
optional extra, part of which is outside of school hours; therefore, school will require full payment for 
this trip.   
  
Full Terms and Conditions for the payments of educational visits can be found on the school 
website. https://www.chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk/about-us/school-policies  
Parent consent for a visit must be received in school before the deadline for any educational 
visits and residentials. For the purposes of effective planning, any late submissions cannot 
be considered after the deadline stated.  
  
If your child requires any medication whilst on the trip, please complete our ‘Administered 
Medication Form’ which is available from the school office which will need to be handed to class 
teacher 14 days prior to the trip. Further information and final details of the trip will be shared closer 
to the date, however, please feel free to contact us if you have any questions.   
 
 
Here is the link to give your permission for this trip -          https://forms.office.com/e/zKTzYRR2Xc 

  
  
Yours sincerely  
  
Mrs Nichola Stewart  
Acting Headteacher  

 


